
 

 

Project Reference: 21-0324 HMP Springhill Grendon 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Thank you for your ongoing patience whilst works are completed within your area. 

We assure you that we are working to complete the scheme in a timely and efficient 

manner to reduce the overall disruption to the region.  

Please see below a summary of the works completed over the previous week and a 

forward look to the anticipated week ahead.  

Look Back at Week Ending 22nd January 2023 

Works Completed: 

• Excavation of approx. 318m carriageway & 
reinstatement of approx. 220m along the 
A41.  

• Edgcott Road excavations of 140m & 
reinstatement of approx. 100m.  
 

Issues encountered: 

• Difficulties the A41 4-way temporary 
signals, and reducing the delays caused to 
the network.  

• Verge adjacent to The Akeman Inn has 
carriageway construction below it, 
therefore excavations may prove slower 
than anticipated.   

Look Ahead at Week Ending 29th January 2023 

• Edgcott Road – works will continue within the carriageway & will move the next phase of 
signals from Tuesday morning.  

• A41 – works will continue into the verge & further investigatory works will continue to 
ascertain a quicker route through the verge due to the carriageway structure below the 
verge.  

• Works on both carriageways will continue under temporary traffic signals, and will continue 
to be monitored to reduce delays as much as possible.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Aaron Collins - Project Manager 

Mobile: 07867 970797  

Email: Aaron.Collins@ci-uk.com 


